
De Colores Communique  - December 2019

The year is coming to an end. Some of us have had a difficult year for one
reason or another, but we all have been blessed in some way. We would like to
encourage you to reflect on the blessings of 2019. Count your many
blessings…name them one by one!

Jesus Loves You, and so do we!

David and Cathi Poole, Newsletter Couple



From the Secretariat
The Annual Meeting of NFTD, Inc. will be held at the January Sequela. This
will be a brief meeting to go over the financial standings of the corporation.

Until further notice, beginning with the January 2020 Sequela, we will no
longer be able to offer childcare at our Sequelas due to the host churches’
concerns of liability and insurance issues. We understand that this may be a
concern, but we would like to encourage each of you to attend the Sequelas.
Our Fourth Day is made stronger when we fellowship with our brothers and
sisters in the Lord.

As Christmas gets nearer and nearer, we would like to remind you all about
setting up an account on Amazon Smile, and designate NFTD as your charity
of choice. NFTD gets a small portion of each sale. Amazon has a huge
inventory of things one might give others for Christmas. Quick delivery is
normal for items ordered from Amazon, and any issues concerning problems
with their products have usually been handled promptly, and in a very
satisfactory manner. If you do any holiday shopping on Amazon, this is an
easy way to give NFTD some pain free financial assistance.



NFTD Men’s #62
As the safety latch comes over head and engages in my lap, all I can hear is
“keep your hands and feet inside the ride at all times”. This is what keeps
echoing in my mind. This is the picture of the emotions I am running through,
nervousness, anticipation, joy, humbleness, all sprinkled with a little bit of
confidence.

This is what it is like as Abba is revealing an abundance of information and
then at times goes quiet and makes me wait. I am in awe of the support from
family, friends, community and His wisdom. I am thankful for the support of
my wife and enthusiastic head and assistant head. It is a joy to be a witness to
His weekend slowly evolving.

Thank you for the applications that have been received and I look forward to
the ones to come. So, I hope you “buy” your ticket for this amazing journey.

Rodney Whitfield

NFTD #40, Table of Matthew

Rector #62



NFTD Women’s #62
Hello Tres Dias Family!

Lots of things are happening in the planning process. I am amazed at just how
God reveals His plans and puts together each and every element of the
weekend. I am honored and humbled to be His vessel, for such a time as this.

I have prayed over each and every application received. Listening to God's
direction in choosing the team, trying my best to place them where I feel He
wants them to serve. I have almost completed the process of choosing Heads
and Professors. Hoping to begin calling these team members beginning next
week. Working on placement of the rest of the team as well, will begin calling
them once Heads and Professors are in place.

There is still room for more! If you are praying and hearing Holy Spirit speak to
you about serving, please submit your application. Also, please pray about
sponsorship.

Continued…



NFTD Women’s #62 continued
There are so many reminders right now of our anointing, our calling in His plan.
Thinking about His divine timing as He places and equips us in each and every
aspect of our lives and environments. Each day is a new opportunity to share
His love! He has equipped every member of the team He is forming. Each
sister has been created, crowned and is being called, anointed for this time.
Please continue to pray over the weekend, for the candidates and their
families. For the team He is raising up and their families and that we will hear
His whisper in every aspect.

Praying everyone has a wonderful holiday season!

Blessings,

Anne Lisk

Rector, Women's NFTD #62



Sequelas
We had such an amazing time of worship, communion, prayer, food, and fellowship at
the November Victory Sequela at First Baptist Church in Thomasville, GA! Thank you
to everyone that joined us and special thanks to First Baptist Church for allowing us to
host this special event at their beautiful facility.

There will be no sequela in December as this is a special time enjoying family and
friends. We look forward to seeing everyone in the New Year for our next sequela
which will be held on Saturday, January 11th, 2020 with location To Be Announced in
the near future. This information will be posted on the NFTD website and in the next
newsletter. Please make plans to come and enjoy an amazing time of fellowship. We
ask that you please bring a covered dish filled with enough food to share. We look
forward to seeing YOU there!!!

Due to liability concerns and requirements of the hosting church facilities, the
secretariat has decided to no longer offer childcare during the sequelas until further
notice.

We pray that you had a very Blessed and Happy Thanksgiving!

Much Love,

Mark and Karen Savage

Fourth Day Couple



Sponsorship
It is so hard to believe that it’s been three years ago that we took over the Pre-
Weekend responsibilities.

We have enjoyed the ride. It has been an honor and a pleasure to serve this
awesome community.

What can we say? We love you all with all our hearts. That being said. We are
praying for Patrick and Melissa as they begin this incredible journey to serve
you all. Sponsors don’t forget how important you are to this community
sponsorship is the only way someone can experience the great time of being
on Daddy God’s lap and being a part of His Kingdom.

Thank you for your awesomeness in sponsoring Candidates and how easy you
all made our job.

We love you In Christ Love for His Church

Wendell and Annie Tillman

NFTD Pre-Weekend Couple



Pescadore Orientation
What is an Essential? What is Tradition? What does it take to facilitate God’s weekend?

Well, all these questions and more can be answered at Pescadore Orientation (P.O.).

The next P.O. will be held on Saturday, February 8, 2020, from 9:00 a.m. – 11:30 a.m. at
Life Point Church in Tallahassee.

The P.O. will be a great time of fun, fellowship, and learning!

New servers and veteran servers are sure to learn something, and a door prize will be
awarded. You don’t want to miss it!

If you have not attended a P. O. in the last two years it is strongly encouraged that you
attend.

Knowledge is power, and it isn’t memorization, it is knowing where to get it, so come
get and get it.

Blessings,

Rodney & Jessica Whitfield

P. O. Couple



Prayer Palanca
Below are the Communities that have upcoming weekends. Please keep each of 
them in your prayers that God is glorified on the weekends, and that lives will 
forever be changed:

05-Dec-2019 South Hudson Tres Dias Women’s #85


